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August 11, 2022 
 

Ms. Wanda Boone-Massey 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services Mail Stop: S2-25-26 
7500 Security Boulevard 
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850 
Email: Wanda.Boone-Massey@cms.hhs.gov 

Dear Ms. Boone-Massey: 

The State of Maine has reviewed the documents that were sent to us on July 21, 2022, 
regarding the approval of three pilots requested though Maine’s 1115(a) “Maine Substance 
Use Disorder Care Initiative” (Project Number 11-W-003381). 

 
We are pleased to accept this award and the provided Special Terms and Conditions. As a 
technical correction, there is an erroneous reference to the Maine Department of Health and 
Human Services as the Department of Health and Welfare (page 4 of the STCs).  

 
Thank you for helping us continue with this work and supporting Maine’s most vulnerable 
populations. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Probert 
Director 
Office of MaineCare Services 

 
 

cc: Daniel Tsai, Deputy Administrator and Director, Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services  
 Gilson DaSilva, State Monitoring Lead, Medicaid and CHIP Operations Group  
 Jennifer J. Patterson, Policy Director, DHHS 
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